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US 92 (Dale Mabry Hwy) Repaving from McKay Avenue to Cleveland Street 436494-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Completed
Limits McKay Avenue

to Cleveland
Street

Project Start September 2019
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Dale Mabry Hwy

US 92
Construction
Cost

$2.4 million

Estimated
Completion

Early 2020

Contractor Hubbard
Construction
Company

Contact Information
Project Information
  Jessica Lyons
  813-612-3200
  Jessica.Lyons@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
THIS PROJECT WAS ACCEPTED AND COMPLETED ON MARCH
13, 2020. 

The Florida Department of Transportation's contractor, Hubbard
Construction Company, is repaving Dale Mabry Highway (US 92)
between McKay Avenue and Cleveland Street in South Tampa.

Other improvements include installing new hurricane resistant traffic
signals at Swann Avenue and Azeele Street.

Construction activities are occurring during daytime and nighttime
hours.

Motorists can expect nightly lane closures from 9:30 pm to 6:30 am.

The $2.4 million project is scheduled to finish in early 2020.


